
Amanda Cranford - NOAA Federal


From: Amanda Cranford - NOAA Federal


Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2019 3:55 PM


To: Naseem Alston - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: Wallace weir question


Ya, it looks like all the crazy fish rescues, etc. occurred during 2013.


Also, I think you know this - but we completed the consultation for the Wallace Weir Facility - so I think


construction is complete - the text makes it sound like it hasn't happened yet?


On Wed, Apr 24, 2019 at 12:45 PM Naseem Alston - NOAA Federal <naseem.alston@noaa.gov> wrote:


so sorry for blasting you...


Garwin asked me to wrap up the EnvB section...


please see attached description of Wallace weir fish rescue


Garwin asking for confirmation on dates (write-up uses "water year" which may be confusing)


Naseem O. Alston

ESA-Section 7 Coordinator/Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

California Central Valley Office

Sacramento, CA

(916)930-3655

http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov/


--

Amanda Cranford

Acting Sacramento River Basin Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: (916) 930-3706


Cell: (916) 600-5410


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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